
For more information or to 
express interest, contact 

Charles Strauss at 
strauss19@gmail.com 

by April 14, 2017. 
 

Visit the ICPJ website  
(icpj-gettysburg.org) or on 

Facebook (ICPJGettysburg). 

Are you interested in working as a 
Camp Counselor this summer? 

The Interfaith Center for Peace and Justice of Gettysburg/
Adams County is looking for camp counselors and teachers for our 
annual Peace Camp. Peace Camp 2017 will be held at St. John’s 
Lutheran Church in Littlestown, PA (665 St. John’s Road) June 5 
to 9, 2017 from 8:30 AM to 3:30 PM each day.

This is a wonderful opportunity to gain experience working 
with children ages 6 to 12. And everyone has a talent to share. 

• Middle School and High School Students ages 14 and older 
will serve as Junior Counselors. 

• College and Graduate School Students will serve as 
Counselors and Teachers. 

There will be an informational meeting in April and training 
sessions in May. 
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